
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  The Whole Class for showing  
resilience this week as half of the class are 
home learning and half coming to school. 
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Year 2 - Aaron, for coming into school  
with a big smile on his face! 

Year 3 - Hadley, for donating her pocket 
money to the Rickshaw Challenge! 

Year 4  - Austin, for being a brilliant help in 
the classroom, especially at lunchtimes. 

Year 5 - Oliver M, for continuously  
thinking of others and putting 100%  
into everything he does. 

Year 6 -  Rose, for 100% effort and  
attitude towards work. 

EYFS -  Conrad, for settling into Nursery 
 so well! 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2021 
Friday 3rd Dec. -  School closed for staff  

training day   
Friday 10th Dec.  -  Christmas Jumper and Lunch Day 

Friday 10th Dec  -  Christmas Service in Church Y2 to Y6   

3:30pm  -  4:30pm (To be confirmed) 

Tues 14th Dec AM-  EYFS Festive Forest Fun  

Tues 14th Dec PM-  Y1/2 Festive Forest Fun 

Weds 15th Dec AM -  Y3/4 Festive Forest Fun 

Weds 15th Dec PM -  Y5/6 Festive Forest Fun  

Thurs 16th Dec  -  Whole School trip to the panto at          

The Witham  

Fri 17th Dec -   School breaks up for Christmas   

Thurs 6th Jan  -   School re-opens after Christmas 

     Staindrop Chrismas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 10th December 

Christmas “Party Food “ Lunch Menu 
 

Assorted Sandwiches 
Cocktail sausages 

Pizza Bites 
 

Veg sticks 
 

Dessert 
Festive Cakes and Biscuits 

Fruit Slices 

 
Juice, Milk or Water. 

 

If your child usually brings a packed lunch but would like to have a School 
Christmas Party Food Lunch on the 10th December please email the 

school office by Friday 26th November.  Thank you 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Ava 
Year 1 - Joseph 

Year 2 - Joseph W 
Year 3 - George 

Year 4 - Holly 
Year 5 - Millie 
Year 6  -  Eve 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Brax 
Year 1 - Ava 

Year 2 - Elodie 
Year 3 - Jack 

Year 4 - Anthony 
Year 5 - Frankie 
Year 6  -  Samuel 

 
Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots  

grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

This year we will be fundraising for Macmillan Cancer 
Support during all of next week, where our pupils will be 

able to purchase treats during break time.  
  To end the week we please ask everyone to come to 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Our Congratulations to Mrs Johnston and her husband on the 

birth of baby Pippa last  

Thursday! 

husband on the birth of baby Pippa last Thursday! 

 Macmillan Fundraising 

As well as our coffee afternoon on Friday we also have 

Staindrop School Council  

We raised a fantastic £132.35 

Thank you for all of your  help and support. 

Current Restrictions due to Covid 
Our current restrictions will continue until at least   

Thursday 2nd December.  
After School Clubs are cancelled  

If you are unable to collect at 3.15pm children can 
remain in the classroom until 4.00pm. Please collect 
from external classroom doors. This will be charged 
at £2.50 per session. Please inform the office that 

your child needs to stay.  Thank you 
Breakfast Club will operate as usual as children are 

already in their bubbles.  
Staggered Pick Up Times 

We have also been advised to stagger our pick up 
times for the next 2 weeks. This means collection at 

the gates from 3:05pm until 3:15pm. 
Morning drop off time remains staggered at 8:45 to 

9:00am.  


